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Below lists submission regarding the proposed North County Super dump: 

In county Dublin habitat of this quality is becoming almost non existent. I can't see any 
justification in the line of thinking that it would be acceptable to eliminate even more of it 
to cope with urban and industrial waste in this out dated fashion. 
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